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Subject Comments on Volume 2 of the 2008 SNA

Dear Mr. Smith,
 
I would like to inform you that Central Bank of Armenia does not have any suggestions or 
recommendation concerning the new Volume 2 SNA 2008.
 
WIth best regards,
 
Martin Galstyan
Head of Statistics Department
Central Bank of Armenia
V. Sargsyan 6 str. Yerevan, Armenia
 


